
City of Sierra Madre
Planning & Community Preservation Department
232 W. Sierra Madre Boulevard, Sierra Madre, CA
91024

phone 626.355.7138 fax 626.355.2251

April 26, 2022

Lavender Marketplace
Brandstater Design
89 Olive Ave
Sierra Madre, CA 91024

RE: Cancellation of Temporary Use Permit 22-08 (TUP 22-08); A request to hold a
private rental event (wedding ceremony/reception)

Dear Kim and Justin Brandstater,

Please consider this letter as cancellation of your request for the subject Temporary
Use Permit which was originally approved on March 23, 2022, for a private rental event of
a wedding ceremony/reception to be held at 89 Olive Ave on June 5, 2022 between 4:30
pm and 11:00 pm. (Event time 4:30 pm – 9:30 pm, 9:30 pm- 11 pm clean up) with an
estimated 30 people expected to attend and alcohol will be served.

This Temporary Use Permit is being cancelled as part of the approval of a Temporary
Use Permit for a private rental event of a wedding ceremony/reception to be held at 89
Olive Ave. on September 17, 2022, between 1 1 :00 am and 6:00 pm (event time 1 1 :00 am
– 4:00 pm; 4:00 pm – 6:00 pm clean up) with an estimated 50 people expected to attend
without alcohol being served. A separate letter will be sent formalizing approval of a
Temporary Use Permit for this event.

Sincerely,

Vinceni Gonzalez
Director of Plannin. lity Preservation

Cc: Jose Reynoso, City Manager
Rod Armalin, Police Chief
Chris Cimino, Director of Public Works
Brent Bartlett, Fire Chief


